
Latex Free Statement 

 
This document serves as a declaration and confirmation that natural rubber latex or synthetic derivatives of 

natural rubber latex were not used in the manufacture of goods we manufacture for your company. 

This letter is applicable for 2025. 

Detailed compliance reports can be provided for your specific items if required please send a request to: 

compliance@alexandriaindustries.com 

 

 
Note: We have partnered with Assent to assist with customer compliance requests. This is a generic letter it may change 
for your product(s) depending on the supplier’s responses. Product specific letters will be supplied once available.  
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